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Appeal of Robin Magee to a Correction Notice at 466 MARSHALL AVENUE.

Time too short to correct deficiencies identified because of contractor challenges and oncoming inclement
weather.

October 16, 2013

Scott St. Martin

Pictures would help in appeal.  Also, it looks as if staff have tried to contact owner on 10/25/13 with no
success.  Please advise if situation changes.

AMENDED 01/15/14
WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Robin Magee to a Correction Notice at 466 MARSHALL AVENUE, the
Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the
appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer's recommendation is forthcoming recommends that the City
Council grant an extension until December 20, 2013 for repair of the garage is withdrawn as an agreement of
deadline for compliance was made between the inspector and property owner; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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